
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETINGS 

Notice is hereby given that all City Boards and Commissions not 
essential to the daily governance of the city have been cancelled 
until August 31, 2021. 
 
Questions about the cancelation of these meetings may be 
directed to the Mayor’s Office at 630-256-3010 or email 
MayorsOffice@aurora.il.us.  
 

Posted this 23rd day of April, 2021. 

Alex Voigt 

Alex Voigt, City Staff Liaison & Deputy Chief of Staff 
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